
DRIVING SAFETY REMINDERS 
 

In the past several months, there is growing concern about unsafe driving practices 

around the school during drop off and pick up times.  This flyer serves as a reminder 

for everyone to please follow the rules of the road.   

The safety of our children and community is a priority.  Thank you for your help! 

 

• NO LEFT TURN: There is no left turn out of the school front parking lot during drop 

off and pick up times.  Left turns have increased significantly in the past few 

months causing congestion and dangerous driving.  There is a sign posted 

specifying “No Left Turn.”  Please turn right only and use Caledonia or Sugarloaf 

Pkwy to redirect to Fingerboard Rd. as needed.   

 

• CROSSWALK ONLY:  When walking to and from school, please use the crosswalk.  

Crossing the road in front of the school without benefit of a crossing guard is 

dangerous and contributes to traffic congestion. 

 

• STOP AT CROSSWALKS/CROSSING GUARD DIRECTIONS: Please take time to stop at 

the cross walks when the crossing guards signal and when students are waiting to 

cross in front of Goddard.   

 

• NO U TURNS ON CARRIAGE HILL: Do not U-Turn on Carriage Hill near the crosswalk 

to school.  There are multiple left turns that can quickly and safely get you to 

Sugarloaf or Fingerboard Rd. in an efficient and timely manner.  

 

• NO DRIVING ON THE WRONG SIDE OF CARRIAGE HILL: Please do not drive down 

the wrong side of Carriage Hill in order to bypass the line of cars stopped to allow 

walkers to cross the street on the cross walk by Goddard.  There is no crossing 

guard at this location and this could easily result in a disastrous situation.    

 

We are the Village that we all need to work together to keep our kids safe. 

 

 


